
                    
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
19th July 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Changes to Chellaston Academy PE Kit  
 
This year has seen the introduction of the House System at Chellaston Academy. Throughout 
the year the PE department have ran varying sporting competitions, which have given our 
students the opportunity to contribute to the House League by representing their House 
through playing for their team.  
 
In order to provide our students with a greater House identity, we will be introducing a new 
House PE kit, which will be available alongside our current white and green kit, this will be 
available to buy from January 2019.   
 
Our current green and white kit can still be worn by all students in any year group until either 
your child out grows it, or you wish to buy the new House kit.  We are also aware that some of 
our students will have older siblings, who will have handed down their green and white kit, this, 
will also be acceptable.  
 
In the past students going into Year 10 would be asked to buy the KS4 black PE kit, this is no 
longer available and therefore the new Year 10 students should remain in their white and green 
kit and will therefore be able to buy the new House Kit as and when it is needed from January 
2019 onwards.  
 
From September 2019 the only kit available to buy will be the new House Kit. 
 
All of our uniform shops are aware of our PE kit policy and will be able to guide you to the 
correct uniform.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs H Scullion 
Subject Leader for PE 
 
 

Headteacher: Mr K J Gaiderman  M.Ed B.Ed. NPQH 
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